Hi I’m Mary Hightower with your Employee Update

We’ve had some good news this week on the COVID front as the governor expanded eligibility for the vaccine.

The state health department has also set up a call center to help those with limited computer or internet access make an appointment. 

If  you have received the vaccination, please be sure to keep your card. Proof of vaccine and/or testing results may be required for travel. Several international airlines are testing an app to verify traveler COVID status.

Supervisors – a gentle reminder that your evaluations are due at the end of March. 

And if you hadn’t done so already, sign up for Walk Across Arkansas. The eight-week public health initiative begins March 15. Visit walk.uada.edu.

Thanks for listening and we’ll catch you next time. 




